Floyd County Library

Children’s Computer Use Policy

General Guidelines
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Please observe the guidelines to make this a positive experience for all of our young patrons. 
*Children’s computer is not internet access or a word processing computer.

*Only one child may view a computer at a time. Other children and adults must use    consideration when a child is on the computer. No bothering the child on the computer.
*Each child may use the computers for up to 30 minutes per day. Child must

check in and out at the circulation desk. The computer is on a first come, first serve basis. A child may request additional time (another 20 minutes at a time) if no one is waiting. It will be the librarian to tell the child when their time is over.

*Librarian will put disc in at the start of session and remove the disc when time is over.

*Headphones must be worn when using the computer.

*No outside games can be used. Strictly educational games will be provided by the library.
*Each child must respect the other patrons in the Library. 

*Each child under age 9 must have an adult with them in the Library.
*Any disrespectful behavior (including but not limited to pushing, shoving, loud conversation, inappropriate language, failure to take turns, misuse of the computers) may result in the loss of computer privileges for all patrons involved. 

